
My name is Jake Schoeppler and I support HB 248. 

Many young people such as myself know this vaccine is dangerous to our bodies. Those who have 

received it are having "buyer’s remorse" now that is common knowledge that it is dangerous.  Nobody is 

responsible for my health and I am not responsible for anyone else’s.  We are watching our Republican 

legislators to see if they will carry out the will of their constituents. 

This issue is the only one that matters anymore.  All voting decisions will be based off of actions towards 

vaccine mandates. 


